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                             Head Teacher Update Feb/March 2018
 www.parkview-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk                 @ParkViewUpdate    
 Tel: 0141 641 1677                  office@parkview-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk
[image: image3.jpg]SOUTH

LANARKSHIRE

COUNCIL



[image: image4.jpg]


Politeness
Ambition
       Responsibility
     Kindness

[image: image5.jpg]


[image: image6.jpg]



[image: image7.jpg]


Term 3 Diary Dates 
Book Week – Week beginning Monday 26th February 2018
Science Week- Week beginning 5th March 2018
Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 21st March 2018
Daffodil Tea- Friday 23rd March 2018

Spanish Day – Tuesday 27th March 2018

Easter Celebration – 11am Thursday 29th March 2018 (led by P3)

Holiday – school closes 2:30pm on Thursday 29th March 2018.
More dates will be added as the term progresses – please check the website, our twitter account @ParkViewUpdate and the next newsletter for further information.
Car Parking/ Road Safety 

In the interests of pupil safety, the car park will be closed at entry and dismissal times.  We would also ask that parents/carers park safely in the surrounding streets and adhere to the advised 20 mph speed restriction.  
Thank you.
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Credit Union

The Credit Union Club is on every Thursday morning.  Anne from the Cambuslang Credit Union is delighted with the uptake at Park View!  New members are very welcome – just ask for an application form.
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Head Lice

Please check your child’s hair for lice on a daily basis. If your child has head lice please treat this promptly and follow the correct procedure.  

If you do not treat lice, they will spread to other children and adults, causing a great deal of upset and annoyance.  

Children who have head lice are physically uncomfortable and distracted in class due to the persistent urge to scratch at their heads. 

Children with head lice can also feel self-conscious about it and may be worried that others will notice.

All parents/carers need to be vigilant and responsible in order to prevent the spread of head lice in the school.

Our school nurse, Dawn Louden, or the local pharmacist, can give additional advice on this matter if required.

Your cooperation and understanding in this matter is greatly appreciated by everyone.

Pupil Absence/Late-coming
If your child is going to be absent, please contact the school before 9am.  We have a designated answering machine for this purpose.  Unexpected absences will be followed up by school staff, in line with SLC policy.  Parents who have to take their child out of school during the day for an appointment, should send in a note in advance and collect their child from the School Office.   
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Parent Partnership
The next meeting will be held at 7pm on Thursday 1st March 2018.  We will be discussing the results of the Uniform Survey and planning future fundraising events. Everyone is welcome to attend.
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Uniform Recycling

If you have any uniform items that are now too small for your child, but are in good condition, please hand them in to the school office.  We will use these when our children have falls or accidents, and require a change of clothes.  

Also, if you have tartan skirts that are in good condition, but are too small for your daughter, we will recycle these for £5 each at Parents’ Evening on 21st March. The proceeds will go to the School Fund. Please just hand the skirts in to the school office.
[image: image14.jpg]Cancer Care &



Gardening Club
Mrs. Sidebotham is going to run a Gardening Club.  It will take place on a Tuesday from 3pm – 4pm starting on Tuesday 6th March 2018.   Initially, it will be for 12 P4 pupils.  An application form will be sent home on Monday 26th February 2018 and places confirmed by Thursday 1st March 2018.  12 names will be drawn at random if the club is oversubscribed. If you would like to help at the Gardening Club, please contact the School Office.   We will advise you on how to apply for a PVG  if you don’t already have one (as this is required if you volunteer at a school).  We would also welcome any donations of seeds etc.  Thank you!
Book Week
The children have been asked to donate £1 to the School Fund and come to school dressed as a ‘word’ on Friday 2nd March 2018.  The children will then take part in a ‘Vocabulary Parade’ and try to guess which word each outfit represents.  Some ideas are shown below and there are lots of great ideas online if you need inspiration!   Please remember that football strips are not permitted in school.  
glamorous      spooky
mysterious
   
puzzled


fluffy      
bright
      fluorescent     sporty          smart          

 cosy
   confused      festive         ancient
The children will also have the opportunity to take part in a ‘Wacky Word Bottle’ competition as part of their Homework during Book Week.  Full details are included in separate letter.   Thank you for your support.


Marie Curie Daffodil Tea 
We will have a fundraising Daffodil Tea for parents/carers on 23rd March at 9:15am.  Full details will be issued shortly in a separate letter from the Charity/Fundraising Committee.  However, if you have any donations of shop bought cakes, biscuits, tea, coffee or fancy goods for a raffle hamper, please send these in to school as soon as possible.  We appreciate your help! 
Finally...
Please remember that you can contact the school and make an appointment to speak to any member of staff regarding your child, if you have concerns about any aspect of school life.  
Yours sincerely,

Mrs. M. Speirs
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The Credit Union Club is good because you get free gifts.  You can save up all of your birthday money and Christmas money.  I like getting stickers in my savings book!  Jamie P3





I get more money in my account every week.  My wee book shows how much I have saved.  I like getting stickers for being a good saver!  Cara  P2














